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Submission on the Competition and Consumer Amendment 
(Australian Food Labelling) Bill 2012 (No. 2) 
 

I would like to add my support to this bill. 

Consumers are now faced with a great diversity of food products from all over the world.  
Awareness is growing about food sensitivity and the need to take care about what we and our 
children ingest. While the standards and ethics of food production around the world are not 
under our control, in this country it should be a fundamental right to be properly informed about 
where foods come from and how they are produced so that we can make informed decisions.   

Please consider this Bill carefully; it represents the best interests of the community.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Jennifer Smith 

24/10/2012 

 

 




